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The North Carolina Licensing Board for General Contractors
3739 National Drive

Suite 225

Raleigh, NC 27612

To Whom [t May Concern:

I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of David Lewis and Trulane
General Contracting, Inc.

[ first met David Lewis and Trulane when we invited them to bid on the up-fit of my
new orthodontic practice in Mount Pleasant, South Carolina. Although we had
several qualified bids, | was impressed with Trulane’s genuine concern for
transparency and integrity throughout the project. Because of the sincerity behind
their words and their adaptability we chose Trulane to be our contractor.

After the project began | was in constant communication with the project manager,
John Absher, and David Lewis. They were constantly providing me with updates
and information as the project progressed. As questions would arise Trulane would
notify me, and they would help me navigate through my options. They helped
coordinate with the town, the dental and orthodontic suppliers, the IT contractors,
and their own sub-contractors. Even when there was a miscommunication between
my suppliers and Trulane, David Lewis and his team would take the initiative to
help get things corrected.

They finished my project and provided me with my Certificate of Occupancy 97 days
after the start of construction. Trulane had taken an empty shell and had
constructed a beautiful two-story orthodontic office of approximately 2100 square
feet in just over 3 months. The short time-frame is still unheard of by my dental
colleagues.
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Throughout the process | was impressed with Trulane’s adaptability, quality of
work, and integrity. When an issue arose, they took responsibility and made certain
that it was corrected. They did this even when it was not their mistake. John
Absher, the project manager, never made excuses for anything. He just found
solutions. It was very impressive.

However, as impressed as | was by the construction I was most impressed
with the way Trulane finished. I noticed that other contractors and vendors
became less interested in my project after they received final payment. That was
not the case with Trulane. They finished well. Even after they had received all of
their payments they continued to check on their work, and they took responsibility
for all issues of construction.

Because David Lewis, John Absher, and Trulane acted with integrity throughout my
project and because they finished well, I highly recommend them to the licensing
board for their North Carolina contracting license. There is no doubt in my mind
that your state constituents will be well served by their services.

If you have any questions or need anything further please don’t hesitate to contact
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